
WEEKLY MEMO – ÉCOLE PAULINE HAARER         vendredi,8 décembre 2017  

 

lundi 11  Early Dismissal – 13:47 

 

mardi 12 Peewee Girls triple ball  @ Cilaire – 15:00  

Peewee Boys triple ball Home  – 15:00    

 

mercredi 13  RDN Santa bus – 9:00  

Bantam Boys triple ball Home - 15:00  

 

jeudi 14 

 

Bantam Girls triple ball Home - 15:00 

 

vendredi 15  

 

 

Gr 7 Bounce Tournament with Quarterway – 9:30 -11:00 

 

Principal message to Pauline Haarer Community: 

 

Thank you all for coming out on a very cold day to attend the concert and enjoy the fruits of the 

student’s artistic labour.  Thank you also to all of the parents that stayed after the concert or 

came early to help set up. 

 

A special thanks to Mike Hessler for putting up and taking down all of the lights and heavy 

sound equipment along with his son Jackson and to Jaclyn Cleary along with Chris, Clare and 

James Boulding who also stayed late last night cleaning up the whole gym!  The students were 

actually able to use the gym for some classes today thanks to your hard work! 

 

I also want to acknowledge the PAC and the parent helpers as well as Mme.Allisen who made 

the Scholastic Book Fair possible.  Thanks to you, our students have a great new selection of 

French books to enjoy! 

 

Finally, I want to say a big thank you to Jennifer Mile, our fabulous secretary, who has been 

the cheerful front line during all of the Christmas concert rehearsal mayhem and ticket 

distribution.   

 

Pauline Haarer is an amazing school because of its great community. 

 

A sincere THANK YOU TO ALL and TO ALL A GOOD NIGHT! 

 

Mme. A. 

 


